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Rural Stirling Housing Association has appropriate assurance that we: 
 

- Comply with relevant legislative duties and the regulatory requirements as set out in 

Chapter 3 of the Regulatory framework 

- Comply with the standards and outcomes in the Scottish Social Housing Charter for 

tenants, people who are homeless and others who use our services 

- Comply with the Scottish Housing Regulator’s Standards of Governance and Financial 

Management 

Our Board assesses compliance against these requirements on a regular basis and considers 
detailed evidence, together with customer feedback, as part of this assessment. We 
acknowledge that we have some areas where improvements have to be made however we 
do not consider these to be material in the context of continuous improvement and have 
the required action plans in place.  
 
We have seen and considered the appropriate evidence to give us this assurance and this 

will be carried out on an ongoing regular basis. 

We approved our Annual Assurance Statement at the meeting of our Board Thursday 3rd 

October 2019.  

I sign this statement on behalf of the Board.  

Mark Griffiths (Chair from 3rd October 2019) 

Chair’s signature: 

Margaret Vass (Chair to 3rd October 2019) 
 
(Former) Chair’s Signature:  
 
 


